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Wheelock Properties is in close collaboration with
the Society to present a series of inclusion events,
including a number of “A Special Journey” microfilm
screenings and charity sales to share the message of
inclusion and recognition of the resilience of persons
with disabilities with staff and students from a number of
secondary schools.

The three “A Special Journey” microfim screenings
were joined by 70 Wheelock Properties staff, about
300 students of Ng Yuk Secondary School and over 30
students from “Project WeCan" . In addition to the microfim
screening, Ms. Mei Yung, the inspiration of the protagonist
of the microfilm, also made an appearance to share the
difficulties and needs, unique talents and gifts of persons
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with disabilities with the participants.
Mr. WONG Ricky, Vice Chairman and
Executive Director of Wheelock Properties,
urged participants to extend their care
to disadvantaged groups. Putting their
ideas into practice, Wheelock Properties
supported our social enterprise restaurant
— Madam Hong Restaurant by ordering its
lunch boxes for their participating staff.

We are also very pleased to be invited
to sell Madam Hong cookies during a
Wheelock Properties event, where service
users also performed music. What a fruitful
experience it was for our service users!
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he Society would like to thank Hong Kong Disneyland

Resort for donating more than 800 tickets through
Community Involvement Program (CIP). Our service users
and their family members spent a wonderful and joyful day
in the park. Some of the service units had also invited their
long-term volunteers to join, as they could finally go out and
chat with our service users face to face after the COVID-19
epidemic.
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